Amy Harvey

From: Gray, Virginia <vagray@email.unc.edu>
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2022 11:52 AM

To: Amy Harvey; Town Council

Subject: petition to be presented at Nov. 16 Council meeting

Attachments: Legion Park Petition, Nov.docx; Legion Comments Rearranged957.docx; SaveLegionCommunityPark-

FromWebsite (1)957.csv

External email: Don't click links or attachments from unknown senders. To check or report forward to reportspam@townofchapelhill.org

Dear Ms. Mayor and Council Members,

I enclose a petition asking that the entire Legion site be saved as a community park. I also enclose the names of 957 people who have signed the petition thus far. And I have transcribed the comments citizens made at the time of signing the petition; they take up 25 pages. I urge you to read the petition, and I strongly urge you to read through the many passionate comments made by the residents of Chapel Hill. They are trying to get their messages to you, their elected representatives. And they expect and deserve to be heard on this important matter.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter, which is critical for the future of this town. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Virginia Gray